
Foreign Secretary statement on
normalisation of Israel and Sudan
relations

News story

Foreign Secretary, Dominic Raab, comments on the announcement of the
normalisation of relations between Israel and Sudan.

Foreign Secretary, Dominic Raab, said:

I welcome today’s announcement of the normalisation of relations
between Israel and Sudan – a positive step between two valued
friends. This step is a boost for the democratic transition in
Sudan, and peace in the region.
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